

Date: 21st April 2021

Dear Parents of Year 6,

## Re: PGCE Student

As is the custom here at Kingsnorth CEP School, we are supporting students who are training to be teachers through Canterbury Christchurch University. This term we have welcomed a student into Year 6 Miss Howard's Class. Mr Zhao is a Mathematics specialist and has experience of working in secondary schools. He will be working under the supervision of the class teacher and the children's progress will remain her responsibility.

This gives the school a fantastic opportunity for the class teacher to share her expertise of Primary Education and for Mr Zhao to teach groups of children who need more support. If you have any questions or concerns arising from this, please speak to Miss Howard.

Yours sincerely

S. Sullwan

Mrs S Sullivan Head of School

Mrs Green

Lead Student Mentor